

Wreningham CE VC Primary School Weekly Newsletter



Newsletter 16

Together Everyone Achieves More

Friday 17 January, 2020

Events coming up!

School re-opens Mon 6 Jan 2020

Mon 20 Jan CASMA rehearsal (Cl. 3 to Diss Junior School) Wed 22 Jan Height/Weight check (Yr.R) Fri 31 Film Incredibles 2 - Friends 3.15-5pm Wed 5 Feb Basketball Tournament cl.4 Fri 7 Feb Norwich City Y5/6 Boys Football Tournament

W/b Fri 10 RE Week

Fri 14 Feb Norwich City Y5/6 Girls Football Tournament

Feb Wed 26 Feb Olly Day in school - Road Safety talk

Half term Mon 17/2/20 to Fri 21/2/20

W/b Mon 2 Mar Book Week Thurs 5 Mar World Book day Mon 9 Mar Y1 & Y2 to visit Norwich Cathedral and Norwich Bangladeshi Mosque

Mon 9 Mar to Wed 11 Mar Parents Meetings

W/b Mon 16 Mar Families Week Wed 18 Mar CASMA concert (Cl.3 to Norwich Citadel)

Fri 20 Mar Class Photographs
Mon 23 to Wed 25 March Cl

Mon 23 to Wed 25 March Cl. 3 to Holt Hall Tues 31 Mar Egg Drop Challenge

Wed 1 April – Last day of term

Easter Service in All Saints Church 10.30AM

Easter Holidays Thursday 2 April to Friday 17 April

Summer Term starts Monday 20
April

Stay & Play in class 1 is

<u>Wednesday 29/1/20</u> (instead of the Thursday). The theme is <u>Winter</u> and everybody in class 1 is invited (YR and

Year 1 children and parents).









Milk Bottle Igloo

In Wild Wrens we are currently creating an igloo out of milk bottles, however we can't finish it without your help. We need your old milk bottles urgently. Please could you wash them out, put the lid on- so that they don't start to smell- and put them in the bike shed. Once finished, class 1 can play in it. Thank You.

Reading Challenge

Thank you to everyone who took part in the Reading Challenge over the holidays. We would also like to congratulate the winners: Freddie, Lucy, Rose, Thomas, Amelia, Elijah, Sophia, Matilda, William, Charles, Hannah, Milo, Emily and Evie. All of the winners received a book (with a picture of all the winners) as a prize.

Well Done.





On Monday 20th January, after school in the school hall, two Year 6s, Charlie and Keaton, will be holding a biscuit sale.

Each biscuit will be individually made in the shape of a koala – and will be 50p each to symbolize all the animals that are suffering in Australia. All the money raised will go to a great cause, to help all the injured and suffering animals in the Australian bush fires. Many species of the als are perishing and the money that we raise can just help to wittle bit. The charity the money will be donated to is 'Fight the most a charity supporting the fire fighters who risks

their own lives to save these animals.

Thank you. By Keaton.

RSPB Big School's Birdwatch 25-27 January

BIG Garden Please note there is no swimming next Tuesday 21/1/20 for KS2 pupils

E Class 3 Flo B, Daisy W Class 4 Stanley S, Dylan C

Stars of the Week Class 1 Alfie A Class 2 Hollie R, Francis P-

